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18/09/2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Bath Literature festival – 2nd October 

We have been invited to The Guildhall in Bath, as part of the Bath Literature festival, for the event ‘Space 
Blasters with Kate and Kevin Tsang’ 

The children will be collected by coach in the morning and will return at 1pm, so they will need to bring a 
packed lunch to school that day.   

The cost of the trip is being covered by the Bath Children’s literature festival and they are also subsidising 
the transport, so there will no cost to you.  You will need to confirm consent on ParentPay which will be 
available later today.  

Please also see the attached letter regarding purchasing her book and getting it signed on the day, if you 
wish to buy a book then please let me know by the latest 22nd September. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the school office.   

Kind regards 

Miss Bliss  
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